Dear Russell:

I wish to thank you for the work that you have done for the 306 association. Ruth and I look forward to the Echoss.

We are rather newcomers to the association, we did not know about it until 1990, just in time to miss the San Antoion reunion. We went to Pittsbough and Seattle. We had a wonderful time meeting and friends and making new ones.

I am sending a return-addressed stamped envelope. Ruth and I would like to have listing of where reunions were held prior to San Antonio.

There are three of our crew members that we are still trying to locate. I was Lt. Clarence Halliday's tg. We have not been able to locate T/Sgt. Charlse H. Crane, fe. He was from either Califoria or Colorado, I ammot sure which. we have also searched for T/Sgt. Donald Hawkins, ro. The last that we knew of him was about twenty years ago. He was a mortician and funeral director in the Queens, New York area and was considering setting up an establishment near Long Island. The other member is F/O Robert Fonfinger, (unsure of spelling), navigator. I don't know where he

was from. I have been in contact with Bob McGillivray, Hank Trimmer, Gene Howe, and Al Stalder. We were at Seattle with Stalder and Trimmer.

Keep up the good work, Russ. Ruth and I sure enjoy the association and we look forward to the Echoss. Hope to see you at Des Moines.

Your 306 friends from Minnesota.

Clifford O. Rasmussen

Rt. 2 Box 103

St. Peter, Mn. 56082

Kurh+ Oliff Rasmusser